
Virtual Visits with Santa 
Virtual Visits with Santa Claus is a Zoom visit with Santa right on your 
own computer, tablet or cell phone.  The virtual visit takes place in a 
Christmas North Pole setting. 

The virtual visits are 7 minutes, 15 minutes, or 30 minutes long, 
depending on what package you choose. 

Description of each visit: 

– This is short visit with Santa.  Santa will have
a short conversation with the child and ask what they want 
for Christmas. The cost for this visit is $35. 

– This visit with Santa will everything in the 7
minute visit and will include a story time with Santa.  The cost 
for this visit is $60 

- This visit with Santa will everything in the 7
and the 15 minute visits and will include a story-time with 
Santa.  This visit is intended for small groups of children of no 
more than 5.  The cost for this visit is $95. 

You will need to complete the Virtual Visit Registration Form 
along with the Child Information sheet under Virtual Visits page.  If 
there is more than one child, you need to complete additional 
forms for each child.  This can be found on the website under 
Virtual Visits.  These forms can be filled out on-line from any 
device and  click on the GREEN “ ” button and the 



registration and child information will be emailed to Southern Tier 
Santa. 

Payment is done at the time of booking through PayPal.  When 
you book your visit on the website, you will be guided to PayPal 
for payment. 

You will receive an email with instructions for your virtual Zoom 
visit with Santa Claus. 

You will need to have Zoom loaded on your device.  Go to 
zoom.us.  

Have your child ready at the chosen time and log into Zoom 
where Santa Claus will meet your child. 

An adult MUST be present during the call.  If no adult is present, 
the call will be terminated. 

If you need to reschedule your visit, you need to contact us 24 
hours prior to the visit.  If you want to cancel your visit, that must 
be done 5 days prior to the event for a refund. 

For families that have an Elf on the Shelf, under the Booking 
page you will see an “Elf on the Shelf Report.”  You may fill that 
out and Santa will discuss the report from your personal elf with 
your child.  The PDF form will have to be downloaded by clicking 
the icon in the upper right corner and complete it.  When the “Elf 
on the Shelf Report” is completed, click the “SEND TO THE NORTH 
POLE” button and you can email the report.  There is no charge 
for this. 



DIRECTIONS FOR BOOKING A VISIT 

1) Go to www.southerntiersanta.com and select Virtual Visits on the menu
bar.

2) Scroll the center of the page to the service window and click on "BOOK
VIRTUAL VISIT NOW."

3) Select the desired Santa Virtual Visit.



4) Next you select an available date and time slot.

5) Fill out your information and click on PayPal.  When that is complete,
click "Schedule Event" and your virtual visit is booked.

REMEMBER: The Virtual Visit Registration and Child Information Form MUST be filled out 
and completed in order for the visit to be magical.




